






acres added to 
Sewall Woods 

Preserve

88

dollars awarded by the 
National Fish & Wildlife 
Fnd. to support coastal 

resilience projects

3.753.75
millon millon 

11
office building 
acquired - the 

FIRST in KELT’s 
history!

benches built & 
installed along the 

Whiskeag Trail

66

sites monitored for 
smelt by community 

scientists

1616

red-backed 
salamander 

monitoring plots 
established

55

45+45+
community 
partners & 

collaborators

pounds of produce 
harvested at the 
LOCAL Garden

13421342

volunteers caring 
for trails & 
preserves

185185

volunteers trained 
to sample water 

quality & monitor 
phytoplankton

2323

Staff, Board, and supporters 
at the closing of KELT’s new 

office building in Bath.

Georgetown student happily 
exploring vernal pools in spring.

Freshly blazed trail on the extension parcel added to Sewall 
Woods Preserve. The project was made possible thanks to 

collaboration with Bath Housing Development Corporation.

Hikers wear headlamps during 
the owl prowl at Weber Kelly 

Preserve in Georgetown.

Morse High School students help 
carry in and install a new bench 

in Thorne Head Preserve.

Wednesday Workday volunteers 
construct benches to be installed along 
the Whiskeag Trail and Overlook Trail.

West Bath students celebrate 
Earth Day by stenciling storm 

drains in downtown Bath.

Clam Day 
at Reid 

State Park.

Regional Steward, Sam Annable, staff, and 
volunteers carefully monitor a controlled burn of a 
demolished cabin on Rouse Island in Georgetown.

Garden Coordinator, Laurie Burhoe, 
teaches a volunteer how to plant a 

seedling at LOCAL Garden in Bath.

A young community scientist 
counting alewives at Nequasset 

Fish Ladder in Woolwich.

Gap Year students construct a 
replacement bridge along the 

Whiskeag Trail in Bath.

Bowdoin Fellow, Emma Barker, with staff and volunteers 
set-up salamander monitoring plots in Weber Kelly 

Preserve in Georgetown.

A water quality sampling kit 
unpacked and ready for action 

at a site in Phippsburg.

Staff, Board, and volunteers walk the area affected by wildfire in Morse 
Pond Preserve. We are grateful to the Georgetown Fire Department and the 
nine departments from nearby towns that responded and put out the blaze. 

View of the construction on Rte.1 near the Taste of Maine in Woolwich; 
a multi-year project to make local infrastructure more resilient to the impacts of 

climate change and return natural tidal flow to 99-acres of Back River Creek Marsh.

Community science volunteers 
set-up a water temperature 

sensor at their smelt monitoring 
site on the Abbagadassett River.
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